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Welcome To Our Newsletter

A warm welcome to our latest newsletter, August 2023. We are thrilled to share
with you all the exciting news and updates from our care home over the past
month. 

It has been a busy time for us and we can't wait to fill you in on all the details. So
sit back, relax and enjoy all the interesting reads we have in store for you!

If you know someone who would like to receive our email newsletters/updates just
let us know, or forward them the newsletter sign up link below:

Newsletter Sign-Up 

Best wishes, 

Mary Tolladay
Home Manager

Beach Day

Our residents had a wonderful time taking part in a beach themed day. The
weather was perfect, with a bright and sunny day. Our residents had a pleasant
surprise with a visit from Romeo and Pickles, the two adorable Shetland ponies.
They spent time with our residents in their rooms and gardens, bringing a smile to
everyone's face. Additionally, the ice cream van arrived at 3pm and our residents
were delighted to enjoy their favorite 99’s.

Tim's Big Quiz

Our residents always look forward to Tim's Big Quiz, where they have an
opportunity to challenge their brains and try to solve the answers. It is an exciting
activity that everyone enjoys and it creates a fun atmosphere.

Bus Tour

One of our residents had an excellent suggestion to go on the 190 bus around
Biggleswade. Our staff and volunteer, Jackie, accompanied our residents on the
bus tour. Starting from King’s Reach Square, they had a chance to explore the
local villages of Sutton, Potton, Gamlingay and Sandy. Everyone had a great time
and our residents couldn't thank the bus driver enough for the wonderful
experience. 

Enjoying The Sunshine

The few good days of sunshine have been warmly welcomed by our residents,
who have taken full advantage of the opportunity to spend time outside in the
garden. Our staff and volunteers have made sure that everyone has been able to
enjoy their favourite ice creams while basking in the warmth of the sun. It has
been a great way for our residents to relax and socialise with each other in a calm
and peaceful environment.

Choir Performance

Our choir has been going from strength to strength under the excellent leadership
of Phil. The residents have been enthusiastic and committed to their rehearsals
and we are excited to announce that a show is being planned for mid-September.
This will be an opportunity for our talented residents to show off their singing skills
to their relatives and friends. We are sure that it will be a fantastic event that will
be enjoyed by all.

Canine Partners Demonstration

We recently had the pleasure of hosting a demonstration by the Canine Partners,
who showed us the incredible work they do supporting their owners living with
disabilities. We were introduced to Pyke, a demonstration dog who was full of
affection and energy. Pyke stole the show with her playful personality and she
loved nothing more than having her belly rubbed. Our residents were thrilled to
meet Pyke and learn about the important work that the Canine Partners do.

Lavender Gardens

One of our staff members recently visited the lavender gardens in Hitchin and
brought back some wonderful lavender that our residents were able to make into
lavender bags. The activity was a great way for our residents to engage in a
therapeutic activity and experience the calming scent of lavender. The process of
making the lavender bags also provided a sense of accomplishment and pride for
our residents. We are grateful to our staff member for bringing back the beautiful
lavender and providing our residents with a meaningful and enjoyable activity.

Visit to the Sunflower Fields

Our residents recently visited the local sunflower field, which is only a 10-minute
walk away from our home. We enjoyed being out in the fresh air and surrounded
by nature. The vibrant colours and beauty of the sunflowers provided a calming
and relaxing environment for our residents. It was also a great opportunity for our
residents to socialise and connect with each other in a peaceful and enjoyable
setting.

Employees of the Month

We are proud to recognise our Employees of the Month, Joby and Adrian. They
have both demonstrated a strong work ethic and dedication to providing the best
possible care for our residents. Joby has been recognised for his exceptional
communication skills and ability to connect with our residents, while Adrian has
been recognised for his outstanding organisational skills and attention to detail.
We are grateful for their hard work and commitment to our home and residents.

Keep In Touch

Communication is key, so make sure to check out our Penrose Court Facebook
Page and give us a Like! We love to share photographs of what we have been up
to recently on this platform.

Leave A Review

We would greatly appreciate all feedback, reviews or suggestions you may have.
Please contact us directly or leave a review through the link below:

 
CareHome.co.uk Reviews

 
Google Reviews
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